
 
     

 

 

23 July 2020 

Kia ora, 

Hope you have all had a great first week back at school. 

Netball is starting next week.  

 

VENUE: ​Windmill Rd Courts 
When:   
Year 3/4 playing days​:   
Thursday afternoons from Thursday 30 July  – 24 September  
Year 5/6 playing days:  
Wednesday afternoons from Wednesday 29 July – 23 September  
Year 7/8 playing days: 
 Monday afternoon from Monday 27 July -21 September  

 

Netball uniforms have been issued to Years 5, 6 7 and 8 this week and will be issued to 
year 3 and 4 students next week. 

 

Netball times are available on the Netball website and will be published on our school 
facebook page and via the school app. 

https://aucklandnetball.co.nz/school-age-netball/year-1-8-draws-mt-eden/ 

 

Information on competition  - 
https://aucklandnetball.co.nz/school-age-netball/yr-1-8-competition-mt-eden/ 

 

 

 

 

https://aucklandnetball.co.nz/school-age-netball/year-1-8-draws-mt-eden/
https://aucklandnetball.co.nz/school-age-netball/yr-1-8-competition-mt-eden/


 

Some reminders from Auckland Netball 
● Netball is played in the rain and it is very rarely postponed due to weather. Extreme wind, 

thunder and lightning may cause games to be called off and/or postponed due to Health & 
Safety. Main school contacts will be contacted either by email or text and notifications put on 
the homepage of our web site, our Default telephone line and on Facebook if a postponement 
is required. Please check these before phoning the office. 

● The whole area of the Windmill Park venue is a Smoke Free environment. 
● Teams must check in at the Control Room on arrival so we know your team has arrived. 
● The first team to check-in will be handed the scorecard. 
● Teams are responsible for making sure that players have removed all jewellery and that their 

finger nails are trimmed and smooth. Any breaches of these rules will be referred back to the 
team to deal with. 

● Spectators are to stand along the side of the court in the green areas. The blue court area is for 
the players and one coach from each team. Goal lines must be spectator free and please do 
not allow children to play on the portable goal posts. Please keep all gear bags, prams etc well 
clear of the blue court area. 

● We are all responsible for providing a positive safe experience for our players. Teams are 
asked to monitor the behaviour of their own community especially the spectators on the 
side-lines. 

● Please help us to protect and preserve the wonderful rubberized court surface. The sign at the 
front gate (as below) is to remind us of what is not permitted to prevent damage to the surface. 
In particular please ask your community to keep their dogs at home (excluding Guide dogs). 

 
 
Many thanks  

 
Carolyn Massey 


